From: Jeremiah Church

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: We need bold climate action now
Date: Friday, January 17, 2020 7:17:46 AM
Hello,

I am writing in support of the cap and trade bill being considered for this year. Climate change
is a market failure that will devastate our health, our economy, and our world in my lifetime.
We are already seeing reduced snowpack at our beloved Crater Lake, as well as a significant
drop in tourism from our erratically smoky summers. We need to correct it now for the sake of
all the young people who will inherit this mess. Thank you for creating bold, science-based
policy on climate- let's get it passed this year!

Best,

Jeremiah Church

Ashland, OR
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